
 

 

12th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Changes to Meal Arrangements 
 

We are writing to remind you that if you do not inform us of any change to meal arrangements, your 

child will remain either on school dinners or packed lunches when school starts back in September, 

depending on what they currently have. If you'd like to change your child's meal arrangements, please 

fill in this online form: Click here. 

 

Please note, we will require two weeks’ notice for any changes to meal arrangements made after 1st 

September 2022. 

Kind regards 

School Office 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdxpNo_EbkvnBcSSGPsvlrIPjs1EzUpKiv6lA0UFy779K_eUg/viewform?usp=sf_link

